
 

Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Incorporated 

Epsilon Eta Zeta Chapter 

Scholarship Guidelines 

 
 

 
1. Student must be a senior who will be attending an accredited two-year/four-year 

college/university beginning in August or September 2020. 

 

2. Student must submit to the organization verification of enrollment from Registrar’s office 

no later than September 21st, 2020.  Documentation can be emailed or mailed.  Please 

do it early so that you won’t forget. September 21st is the absolute deadline! 

 

3. Scholarship funds will be sent to the address listed on the scholarship application unless 

otherwise indicated. We would prefer using the home address to ensure delivery.    

 

4. Students are asked to notify the organization when funds are received, by email, text, 

regular mail or telephone. 

 

5. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

6. All contact and information should be sent to the following: 

 

Olivia Horace 

3012 N Lumpkin Rd 

Columbus, GA 31903 

ohorace918@gmail.com  

 

(706) 304-1786 

mailto:ohorace918@gmail.com

